
From: Lisa Vande Voorde   
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 3:05 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Please Support Alternative A (General Plan Growth Option) 
 

Dear San Mateo City Council Members, 
 
As my elected representatives of the City of San Mateo, I 
ask you to please select Alternative A when deciding 
what kind of growth to consider in the General 
Plan.  Alternative A will result in the least impact on our 
community in terms of traffic, congestion, parking, water 
use (increasingly of critical importance as the drought 
worsens), noise pollution, and simply the overall quality of 
life our City is known for. 
 
As a resident and homeowner of San Mateo since 1991, I 
want to ensure my input is heard and considered.  Please 
include this in the record of public comment for tonight's 
meeting. Thank you so much. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Lisa Vande Voorde 

 
 
--  
Lisa Vande Voorde 
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